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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, I would like to
congratulate the Pakistani people as they celebrate their 70th anniversary of
independence.

In an August 14, 1947 message to then Governor General Muhammed Ali Jinnah,
President Truman pledged the firm friendship and good will of the United
States, saying, “The American people anticipate a long history of close and
cordial relations with your country.” In the seven decades since, the United
States and Pakistan have worked closely together to advance our mutual
interests of democracy, stability, security, and economic development in
Pakistan and across the region. Today, the United States joins the people of
Pakistan in celebrating this anniversary and our 70-year relationship, as we
continue to work together in the years ahead.
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